
 

 

To:  IEHP Urgent Care Providers 

From: IEHP - Quality Programs   

Date: April 9, 2024 

Subject: 2024 Urgent Care + Wellness Quality Incentive Program – Payment Delay 

 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) would like to inform you that there is a delay in the 2024 Urgent 

Care + Wellness Quality Incentive Program payment for dates of services beginning January 1, 2024 

(originally scheduled for March 20, 2024). 

We apologize for the delay.   The 2024 Urgent Care + Wellness Quality Incentive Program payment is 

scheduled to be distributed no later than April 30, 2024.  

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > Provider 

Central > News and Updates > Notices.  

For questions related to this program connect with IEHP’s Provider Call Center at 909-890-2054, (866) 

223-4347, email ProviderServices@iehp.org or with IEHP’s Quality Department at 

QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 
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